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B U S I N E S S  N A M E  

We’re on the Web! 

sangudoschool.ca 

 

Dear Sangudo Families: 
 
The year’s end always brings with it a great sense of accomplishment, and so very 
many things have been accomplished this year.  From the Terry Fox Run - way back in 
September, which  seems so long ago now, to our farewell to the Grade 9 class - our 
students have been involved in an extraordinary number of activities and learning     
opportunities. As another successful year draws to a close, it it never ceases to amaze 
me how much has been achieved by the children, staff, community and parents over the 
course of the year. The achievements extend from the academic, to sports and the    
creative arts, as well as to the numerous fun and fundraising exploits of our Parent    
Association. We achieve so much and are able to provide many opportunities to       
students because we work together as a team. This is one of the greatest strengths of 
our school. 

 
To our grade 9 students, I would like to say Congratulations!! As you move on to new 
adventures remember to dream big, live each day with a sense of wonder, marvel at the 
simple joys, be ready for the scary things that pop up along the way and dare to imagine 
a better you every day. The staff are so very proud of all of your accomplishments and 
the wonderful young people that you have become. Of course they are also proud of the 
role they have played in getting you there.  We wish you great success as you move on 
to the high school and hope you stop by Sangudo and visit often. 
 
Thank you to parents, School Council and PASS for making my first year a pleasant 
experience. Thanks for your endless contributions and dedicating a great deal of time to 
provide beneficial activities, programs and events to our school. Without your support 
and dedication we would not be able to have such remarkable and successful school 
activities, including but not limited to, hot lunches, school fundraisers, volunteering in the 
classroom and for extracurricular activities, staff appreciation lunch, Christmas dinner, 
and sewing class. I am grateful for your endless support and look forward to next year. 
 
I would also like to thank the staff for making my first year here an incredible one. Thank 
you for the amazing work you do. The endless hours you spend preparing, planning, 
working with students or in the office, exemplify your professionalism, diligence, self-
motivation, and dedication. It is a source of inspiration and very greatly appreciated. 
 
Please enjoy the change of pace that the summer brings. We look forward to seeing 
everyone upon our return for the 2017-2018 school year. The first day back for students 
is Tuesday September, 5 and our meet the teacher evening will be on Thursday       
September, 21. The School Council AGM, and first PASS meeting will be on      
Wednesday September 27. To view the school calendar, bell schedule and school    
supply lists please visit us online at http://sangudoschool.ca/.  Should you need to    
contact the school over the summer you can email me at jo-ann.mclaren@ngps.ca.   

Have a happy, relaxing, and safe summer!   

Jo-Ann McLaren 
Principal 

http://sangudoschool.ca/
mailto:jo-ann.mclaren@ngps.ca
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Prom was well attended with over 60 students from SCS and surrounding schools enjoying 

the music played by Mr. Moon.  Thank you to all who supervised, helped with concession 

and helped with set up and decorating. 

Check out the website for more pictures! 
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My Favourite Thing We Did this Year 
 
My favourite part of the year was reading BFG. together as a class. 

 Faith 
My favorite thing this year was when we went skating. 

 Kiefer 
One of my favourite things I did was when I went to the “Hide and Seek      
Indoor Playground” 

 Shaeden 
I really liked gym. 

 Zia 
My favourite part of the year was math.  There was “180 Days of Math” and 
“At Work on My Own”,  “Math with Someone” and “Hands on Manipulative” 
activities. 

 Jalynn 
I had fun and really liked going to “Hide and Seek” playground.   

 Rebecca 
If I had to choose something, I liked going swimming.   

 Valeria 
My favourite part I did was walking to the classroom and meeting our teacher 
because she was the sweetest teacher ever.  I loved doing “Buddy Writing”.   

 Sincerely Dayne 
I loved when we made bridges work.  We could only use wood, hot glue 
guns, and popsicle sticks.  We worked in four groups with three kids.  It was 
lots of fun. 

 Jaxson 
Thank you Ms. Myrol for teaching us everything.  Gym was one of my         
favourite things.   

 Love Addyson 
My favourite thing is the field trip to “Hide and Seek”.  It was fun. 

 Damian 
My favourite thing was going to the Hillbillie’s play. 

 Rozin 
I liked dissecting the owl pellets and finding bones in them.   

 Haiden 
The best thing I did this year was helping Ms. Myrol.    

 Parker 
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LIBRARY RETURNS: 

Notices have been sent out for library items that have not been 

returned.  Please note that replacement fees will remain on    

student and TRAC cards until they are dealt with.  Please help   

us maintain our collection and your record by returning items on 

your cards!  TRAC cards will be available to use over the       

summer unless there are outstanding fees on the card.   

 

I wish everyone a wonderful summer; take time to relax and read!  Check out what’s happening 

this summer at the public library and with the Summer Reading Club in July! 

Mrs. Visser 

New at the Mayerthorpe Ag Fair 

 August 12 – 13, 2017  

 

Slo-Pitch Tournament for ages 12 to 15 

 

Team must field a ratio of 6 boys and 4 girls  

No entry fee 

Invite your cousins and enter as a family team!  

Or enter a Team of Friends! 

 

Call  Sheila Ranslam (785-3192) for information or to enter your 

team 

 

Must register by July 7th – First come – Looking for 6 to 8 teams 
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Public hours during the month of July and August are:  

Tuesdays and Thursdays: 1:00 – 6:00 p.m. 

**Keep in touch with us through our Facebook page and our new website: 

http://www.sangudolibrary.ca/.        

                       

The TD Summer Reading Club (SRC) program will be offered weekly, throughout the 

month of July. Kids age 5 – 13 will meet at the library on Thursdays from 1:30 to 3:00 

p.m. This year’s theme is Canada ’s 150 and we are going to celebrate with reading    

stories, activities, games, crafts and of course, food! Children under 7 may require a 

caregiver to attend. Registrations can be done in person at the library, by email:      

sangudolibrary@yrl.ab.ca or by phone at 780-785-3431.  We encourage participants to 

use their TRAC library card or purchase one to borrow books during the summer. Join us to read 

and have FUN!  Thank you to the Lac Ste. Anne County Library Board for the grant funds to    

support this program!  

View the “official” site for the club; 

http://www.tdsummerreadingclub.ca/ 

 

 

 

Special events will be held; join us for the fun! 

Thursday, July 6: We celebrate Canadian artists! We welcome local artist Jacquie Paul for some 

crafty fun! 

Thursday, July 13: We celebrate Canadian authors! We welcome local author and illustrating 

team Chance and Pascha Hansen to read and play a game with us! 

Thursday, July 20: We celebrate Canadian musicians! We hope to have a local musician come 

and entertain us!  

Thursday, July 27: We celebrate Canadian athletes! And enjoy birthday cake!  

 

MOVIES!! Our library will be presenting movies at Connections Coffee House starting in June. 

There will be movies for kids, some for youth, and others for adults. Attendance and popcorn will 

be free; there may be a fee for other refreshments. Keep up with the action by checking our Face-

book page and our website: www.sangudolibrary.ca 

 

Sangudo celebrates 150 years! Join us for Friends Forever 

Puppets show with Ken Bishop Saturday, August 26 at 1:15 p.m. at  
the Sangudo Recreation grounds.  

http://www.sangudolibrary.ca/
mailto:sangudolibrary@yrl.ab.ca
http://www.tdsummerreadingclub.ca/
http://www.sangudolibrary.ca


 

 

Jr High Volleyball, Jr High Golf, Run Club and Flag Football for Grades 6-9 will start the first 

week back.  Practice dates for each sport will be shared on the website and through Facebook 

once the schedule is determined.  As well, if anyone is interested in coaching any of these 

teams please email Mrs. Moon at   melody.moon@ngps.ca as soon as possible.  There will   

also be the possibility of a Grade 4-6 volleyball program and mini handball program if enough 

interest is shown by students.  These programs would not start until later in September.   Lots 

of exciting activities to look forward to in September! 
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Check out the website for more pictures! 
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Check out the website for more pictures! 
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P A G E  9  S A N G U D O  C O M M U N I T Y  S C H O O L   

  
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 

31 

 

2 

3 

 

4 

Labour Day 

NO CLASSES 

5 

First day back 

for Students 

 

 

6 7 8 9 

10 

 

11 12 

First Day for 

Kindergarten 

13 14 15 16 

17 18 

 

19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 

School Council 

Meeting 5:00 

28 29 30 

 October 5—

Picture Day 

     


